
 

Dear friends, family, and supporting churches,                                                                                 
December 2024 
 Thank you so much for your continued prayer and support. We hope that each and every 
one of you have a wonderful and fruitful Christmas season. Christmas is a busy time for us 
here in Thailand. It is one of the best opportunities for outreach for us. They do not celebrate 
Christmas or have any idea what it is really about, so we have many opportunities to share 
Christ with people who have never heard. We are having a special day on December 22nd  for 
our class. The kids will sing some Christmas songs we are teaching them and we are trying to 
get their parents to come on that day. We would like to provide some nice Christmas gifts to 
all of them. Most have never received any type of Christmas gift at all. It will be a great 
opportunity to share the love of Christ with them and begin building relationships with their 
parents. If  you are led to help with the expenses of purchasing gifts for them it would be a big 
blessing.  
  

 
These are a couple of the schools that we were able to       These are some of our students that have been coming to  
share the Christmas story and preach in this last month.      English and Bible study.  
 
In Christ, 
The Daniel Files family 


